
Council 1 September 2016

REPORT TO: FULL COUNCIL

DATE: 1 SEPTEMBER 2016

SUBJECT: PART ‘B’ REFERRALS FROM PLANNING COMMITTEE ON 2 
AUGUST 2016

41 Part B Report - Slingsby, South Holme & Fryton Design Statement

Recommendation to Council

The Planning Committee resolved to RECOMMEND to the Council:

adopt the Slingsby, South Holme and Fryton Village Design Statement as a 
Supplementary Planning Document.

[For 9 Against 0 Abstain 0]

In accordance with the Members Code of Conduct Councillor Farnell declared a 
personal non pecuniary but not prejudicial interest.


